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Subjecting medical Cannabis cultivators to such strict testing standards will eliminate 
the various brands that create clean quality products that cannot afford to pay the 
insanely high costs that will build up due to having to test every single product. This 
will leave nothing but giant corporations that care solely about the money, not the 
patient or their health. If this bill passes it will ruin the Maine Medical cannabis 
market and quality, as patients we want quality products made with care that specify 
and fit our needs, not mass produced products that are poorly made and not put under 
any quality control protocols. The small business are always the ones that put in true 
dedication to create quality medicine for patients, not the mega corporations who just 
want a check.


